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23 February 2017

Ms Catherine Van Laeren

Director, Sydney West Region
Department of Planning and Environment
Locked Bag 39

Sydney 2001

Dear Ms Van Laeren,

Planning Proposal to amend State Environmental Planning Policy (Sydney
Region Growth Centres) 2006 in the Riverstone Precinct

Thank you for the Gateway Determination dated 16 January 2016. We have revised the
Planning Proposal in accordance with the conditions of the Gateway Determination. The
revised Planning Proposal is attached.

| trust this satisfies the conditions of the Gateway Determination. If you would like to
discuss this matter further, please contact Strategic Planner, Zara Tai on 9839 6237.

Yours faithfully,
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Fiona McDermott
Team Leader Release Areas -
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